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I am writing in opposition to the Right to Rest bill. I believe this will make an already 

untenable situation much worse. Camping on public property is not a solution, but 

rather a vortex that will suck even more of the downtrodden into the nightmarish 

alternative economy of drugs and crime.  

You can’t treat public property camping as a solution when it already puts so many at 

risk. Public property camping is a symptom of our diseased society and is a solution 

to nothing. Sanctioning it will only accelerate the increases in drug addiction and 

crime.  


